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CIP MAGAZINE REPORT 
CIP MAGAZINE REPORT 
Background
The Inter-American Committee on Ports (CIP) of the Organization of American States (OAS), approved at it’s third meeting (Mexico, September, 2003) the launch of the CIP Magazine as a means to disseminate and promote all the activities and different bodies of the CIP among port authorities, business persons, public officers, academia, industrialists and students in the western hemisphere with interest in port matters.
The CIP Magazine
1. The CIP Secretariat entrusted its Executive Board to create an Editorial Board comprised by port experts from five member countries of the Subcommittee on Policy and Coordination (chaired by Mexico and integrated by Barbados, El Salvador, the United States and Uruguay), with the objective of fixing the editorial line, selecting the subjects, articles and columnists of each edition, establishing reception deadlines, reviewing contents, among others.
2. To date, the Editorial Board is comprised by the following accredited experts: 

Mexico       :   Osiel Cruz, General Director, Transporte Siglo XXI Magazine, 


                       E-mail:Osiel.cruz@transportesxxi.com
Barbados    :   Glenn Roach, Statistics Manager, Corporate and Strategic Development Division,        Barbados Port Inc, E-mail: groach@barbadosport.com
El Salvador:   Xenia Contreras, Communications Director, CEPA, E-mail: 
                       xenia.contreras@cepa.gob.sv
Uruguay     :   Alberto Hughes, Public Relations Director, Administración Nacional de
                       Puertos, E-mail:ahughes@anp.com.uy
3. The Committee entrusted the Secretariat to prepare the basis of the contest to select the publishing house responsible of elaborating, producing and distributing the Magazine. The public announcement of the basis of the contest was made on March 15th, 2004 and the proposal reception deadline was set for May 30th, 2004. Proposals were received from three publishing houses: Ramírez y Potter y Cia. (Argentina), Latin America Media Management (United States) and Editorial Puertos de América (Argentina). Based on these proposals, the Subcommittee on Policy and Coordination selected Latin America Media Management as the magazine’s publishing house, do to its vast experience in the editorial field and its financial proposal.
4. Consequently, Latin America Media Management ratified its agreement to the Secretariat with the terms of reference of the contest and its offer to be the Magazine’s publishing house. This agreement was formalized by a note exchange between the parties.
5. Latin America Media Management assumed the responsability to publish the first edition of the CIP magazine - having port security as the main theme - before the VI meeting of the Executive Board to be held from the 1st to the 3rd of December, 2004 in Managua, Nicaragua. It was also agreed to publish three editions per year in 2005 and 2006.
6. It is expected that the Editorial Board be in full operation by 2005. 
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